
           
 

 

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message 
   

I would like to thank everyone that 

attended the AGA/ASMC FOCUS 

2020 PDT this year.  Thank you to my 

team for their support and helping 

put this together, especially when I 

was not 100% myself.  I could not 

have done any of this without 

you.  Considering COVID 19 AGA 

will not be hosting any events, 

charities or meetings, as we want to 

adhere to guidelines and the safety of 

others as well as ourselves.  I will try 

to share any virtual CPE training that 

I am made aware of.  Please do not let 

distance discourage you as 

membership renewal is upon us – 

April 1st.  Please remember to renew 

your memberships and encourage 

others about your AGA Chapter.  It is 

easy to join @ 

https://www.agacgfm.org/home.aspx.   

Be safe. Be healthy.  

Toni Swedlund, Chapter President 

  

         AGA St. Louis            
                           The Louie- Mar. 2020 

 

      

 

Thank you for attending the 

AGA St. Louis PDT 2020! 

This year’s PDT, in collaboration with Scott Air Force base 

association – American Society of Military Comptrollers (ASMC), 

was truly a success. Thanks to all our speakers and attendees! 

          

COVID-19  

Stay Safe and 

remember to Social 

Distance! AGA Saint 

Louis is here for all 

your needs.  

Future Events 

Future events have been postponed due to 

the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.  

Stay tuned! 

If you are interested in a study session, 

please reach out to 

Toni.Swedlund@usda.gov.  

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.agacgfm.org%2Fhome.aspx&data=02%7C01%7C%7C26cc3bb25ec049a4eaf008d7ced6c73e%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C637205294258163534&sdata=H%2BUxantdegmr0726yCrFKpYvV%2F7iJf1O68YnW1jLqWM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Toni.Swedlund@usda.gov


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CGFM Study Tip of the 

Month 

With the need to “social 

distance “during COVID-19, 

Facetime or another video 

conferencing can be great 

group study tool! 

Position Name 

President  Toni Swedlund 

President – Elect   William Kraemer 

Immediate Past President  Tony Malle  

Secretary   Antoinette Taylor 

Treasurer   Carolann Marker 

Bylaws, Communication, and Media Director  Jared Brauer 

CGFM Director  Demetric Williams 

Newsletter Editor  Tony Malle 

Community Service   Cynthia Cooper 

Membership Jose Ramirez 

Program/Education Director  Michelle Harris 

Website Jennifer Whitaker 

  

 

 

2019-2020 AGA St. Louis Chapter Leadership 

PAST EVENTS RECAP! 

Karen Campbell – was honored 

as one of our guest Directors 

from NFAOC at this year’s 

PDT. Thank you, Karen, for 

attending! 



 

 

 

I would also like to thank our speakers that presented and sponsors that attended. 

Speakers included:  

Mr. Ernie Almonte (AGA National President) for supporting our St. Louis chapter.  Thought provoking 

presentation about – “Taking a proactive approach to the accountability profession – getting comfortable with 

being uncomfortable.” 

Ms. Bernie Frazier (Career Compass) for being our motivational speaker.  Delivered a room capturing 

presentation and she is also the writer of “Your Success is in You! Empowering and Equipping You to Create 

Your Best Career Ever!” 

Mr. Bill Gogel (Brown Smith Wallace LLP) for supporting our St. Louis Chapter. Informing presentation about – 

“Preventing Business Email Compromise.” 

Mr. Tom Coleman (Fi Consulting) for supporting our St. Louis Chapter. Persuasive presentation about – “Right-

sized Technology Strategies for Achieving More with Less: A Federal Procurement Case Study.” 

 

Sponsors/Board Members included: 

Mrs. Jennifer Whitaker – (CGI Federal) for supporting our St. Louis Chapter. 

Mr. Ron Steinkamp – (Brown Smith Wallace) for supporting our St. Louis Chapter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AGA PDT Thank you and Picture Recap!  



 

 Tom Coleman (FI Consulting) and AGA Saint Louis Chapter-President (Toni Swedlund) 

 

 

 

 



Ron Steinkamp, Partner (BrownSmithWallace LLP) 

 

 

 



Bill Gogel (BrownSmithWallace LLP) and AGA-STL Vice President William Kraemer  

 

 

 

 

 

 



AGA National President-Ernie Almonte 

 

 

 



CGI Federal- Jennifer Whitaker 

 

 

 



Bernie Frazier, Career Compass and Antionette Taylor, AGA Saint Louis, Secretary  

 


